Explanation for “All Bids Rejected” -Disposal Street Sweeping 03132024

The Town would like to thank all bidders who submitted bids for Disposal of Street Sweeping
Debris earlier today.

After consideration, the Town made the determination to reject all bids received at its bid
opening this morning. The reason being that the Town realized that it had not included a
provision requiring that the disposal site to be located within a certain radius of the Town of
Hopkinton to ensure that our street sweepers are not waiting long periods of time for the return
of trucks en route to and from the disposal site.

NOTE: Town will be soliciting price quotes for this project. The provision that the disposal
site must be located within a 25-mile radius of the Town of Hopkinton has been added. Forms
and scope can be found on the Town of Hopkinton’s website.

The Town hopes you will choose to participate in the submission of a quote for the
disposal of debris from street sweeping.

Please reach out to the Town’s Procurement Manager with any questions at
mmckeon@hopkintonma.gov



